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Circular No. 23/13                          August, 23. 2013. 

 

FOR CIRCULATION AMONG MEMBERS OF THE GOVERNING COUNCIL 

 

Dear Comrade, 
 

Subject:  (i) Opening of Website, (ii) Preparation for Dharna, (iii) Formation of State Committees. 

 

We have much pleasure to convey that our organisation has opened a website of its own and from today 

onwards, members may have an access into it by clicking www.aibprc.in. The much talked about 

“Communication gap” in between the leadership and the membership will be removed to a great extent 

through this move. In the earlier circular, members of the Governing Council were requested to send one 

photograph of each one for displaying the same in our website. We are yet to receive it. Please expedite. The 

contact numbers, e-mails, address etc. wherever wrongly or incompletely mentioned may please be pointed 

out through organisation’s e-mail so that necessary corrections can be done immediately.  

 

2.    In our last circular, we requested each affiliate to inform us immediately the number of participants who 

are expected to take part in the Dharna to be held at Jantar Mantar, New Delhi on 20
th

 September, 2013.  This 

is urgently required. Please act fast in effective communication.  

 

3.    We have much pleasure to communicate to you that after the holding of the Bengaluru meeting of the 

Managing Committee, two (2) more State Committees have recently come up. Such bodies are Delhi State 

Committee and A.P. State Committee. The names of the office-bearers will be circulated on receipt. Prior to 

this, we had our Kerala, Karnataka and Jharkhand State Committees. As per provision of the Bye-laws, we 

wrote several times to various affiliates to inform the names of their representatives in different States/circles 

etc.  As little progress has been achieved in this regard, the members of the governing council stationed in a 

particular state are requested to make an immediate coordination among themselves and take effective steps 

for quick formation of State Committees. This is urgent. 

 

Remain in good health and spirit; make all-out preparations for participation in the Dharna of 20
th

 September 

in New Delhi a historical event. 

With best wishes, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

SUPRITA SARKAR 

JOINT GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


